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I shouldn’t even have to be typing these words. This bill is another one of Trump’s 

attempts at suppressing voter rights. There’s never been issues with ‘voter fraud’ with 

our mail-in voting system. It should be the standard nationwide, and not be removed 

from states that have fought hard to create a safe, equitable, and effective voting 

systems like ours.  


